

News and Events 17th June 2022

Diary Dates

Tues 28 th June	Yr1 and 2 trip to IWM Duxford
Weds 29 th June	New Intake Parents Meeting, 6pm
6 th – 8 th July	Year 5 Hilltop Residential
11 th to 15 th July	Year 6 Primary week at CVC
Weds 13 th July	New Class Day and Art Exhibition.
Mon 18th July	Sports Day—KS1 9am, - 12 noon, KS2 1.15pm—3 pm. More information to follow.
Fri 22 nd July	Last Day of Summer Term

Year 6: A Sunny Week At Bushcraft



Year 6 have had a wonderful time away in the woods this week. The weather has been fabulous and they have enjoyed lots of activities, including learning how to light a fire, sleeping in shelters that they have made and using knives safely to whittle useful items.

Their behaviour has been exemplary and they have been a credit to Willingham Primary School.

Willingham Voices At The O2





On Monday 23rd May, 56 members of our choir travelled to the O2 arena in London to perform in a Young Voices concert. The months of preparation paid off, as the children sang their hearts out and danced their socks off to numbers such as Mambo Italiano, medleys from The Lion King and the Beatles and of course, the crazy Muppets Medley. We joined with over 8,700 children from schools across the country to put on a spectacular show! Well done to all of the children who took part, you were all amazing and a real credit to Willingham Primary School.

Achievements and Awards

H.E.R.O Awards this week:

Winners this week for attendance and punctuality:

The results of the HERO awards and house point winners will be in next week's news and events.

House Points:



Letter From The Queen For Honeypot Children



Today we received our thankyou card from the Queen, thanking the Honeypot children for their birthday card that we sent her. The Honeypot children worked very hard putting together a card for her celebrations and we have discussed her birthday and the jubilee over the past couple of months. The children have enjoyed learning different things about her majesty and joining in the celebrations and are very excited to have received a card and a letter back from the Queen and her Lady-in-waiting.